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Watts Remy

From: Clair Klock <klockclair@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 11:56 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB89 opposition???

Senator Dembrow and members of the committee 
I only saw SB892 this morning. If it includes exemptions for hydration drinks such as Gadorade and other sports drinks I 
vehemently oppose this because it would nullify the intent of our Oregon bottle recycling effort. It would be a loophole 
that a truck would drive through. 
Thank you 
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